
DUMPSTERS AND BULK TRASH  
We kindly remind everyone that 
leaving any items in the common 
areas is prohibited. This includes 
dumping bulk trash in or near the 
dumpers. Please utilize bulk-trash 
pick-up services or donate your 
bulk items. Your cooperation in 
maintaining the cleanliness and 
orderliness of our shared spaces is greatly                      
appreciated. Thank you for  your diligent attention to 
this matter. 

GILBERT’S BULK 
TRASH               
PROGRAM 

Gilbert, Arizona's bulk trash program is a service for 
items that are too large to fit in our community 
dumpsters. 
 
The town offers bulk trash pickup  every five weeks, 
except during the weeks of Thanksgiving and                
Christmas. 

All items collected in our bulk trash program are               
taken to the landfill. Household trash is not accepted 
for bulk pickup and should be bagged and placed in 
your black curbside trash container 

For more information, please visit GilbertAZ.gov 
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